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The Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board and the Fendalton/Waimairi Community
Board have been informed of a proposed trial cross suburban bus route.

The Canterbury Regional Council proposes a bus route from Northlands Mall to
Princess Margaret Hospital.  It is intended that the service commence in July 1999.

Approval has been sought for some bus stop locations.

The report to the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board is attached.  The
recommendations were adopted by the Board at its meeting on 1 June.

The Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board held a special meeting on 2 June to
consider the location of bus stops.  This meeting was held in the light of the concerns
addressed by residents opposed to the siting of some bus stops.

The meeting of the Board on 2 June resolved:

“That a meeting between the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board, the Chairman
of the City Services Committee of the Christchurch City Council, appropriate
Canterbury Regional Council elected members and staff from both Councils be
sought to discuss the bus stop issues in light of the residents’ concerns as expressed
at the special Board meeting of 2 June 1999.

A report from the meeting earlier today will be tabled at the Committee meeting.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: For discussion.


